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We are very sad to inform our patients that Dr Klaus Koch will sadly be retiring as our 
GP partner with the surgery as of 24 May 2024. 

Many of our patients will know Dr Klaus as he has been a GP, and latterly a GP Partner, 
for over 18 years and we are sure that this news will sadden many of our patients, as it 
has the staff at the surgery. 

Dr Klaus has been an integral part of the practice contributing to the growth, 
development and success of the practice over those 18 years and we are extremely 
grateful for his contributions and dedication to the service. 

We will be leaving a book at reception that patients can leave a retirement message in 
for Dr Klaus; if you wish to come and sign it and leave him best wishes for the future we 
know he will appreciate your kind words. 
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Open 8am to 6pm Monday to Friday 
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